
Memo to the EMSA Board                June 24, 2015 

 

EMSA sought a Construction Management Services Contract for the EMSA Education 
Center Addition in Tulsa.  Three (3) firms were reviewed and construction management 
fees were compared. 
 
From this review and comparison by EMSA staff and the Fritz Baily Architectural Firm, 
Oakridge Builders of Tulsa was chosen. 
 
EMSA staff recommends approval by Board. 
 
 


